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12th November 2021 

   
Dear Parents and Guardians,    
   
Children in Need Day, Friday 19th November 2021   
  

Every year, we look forward to celebrating with Pudsey Bear by holding a non-uniform day to raise 
money for Children in Need.  This year we will continue to support this long-standing charity and have 
broadened the activities we are holding to create a greater impact for the school and across the 
Learning Academy Partnership.   
   
Theme   
Our theme this year is ‘Spotty and Colourful.  We would love the children to come into school in bright 
and happy or spotty clothing suitable for physical activity, as they will be taking part in some active 
fun – like dancing along with Pudsey!   
  
We will be starting the day with a Trust-wide assembly, led by our Trust Lead Mrs Cleverly and the 
senior staff from across the LAP, who will all be supporting the celebrations in all of our schools.  
  

The children have told us that they would like to spend more time getting to know their wider LAP 
friends so, during the day, each class will have the opportunity of meeting their Newton and Teign 
Hub year group peers in a virtual hangout.  They can show their outfits, their dance routines, 
chat and celebrate with the other schools and children in our Trust.   
   
Donations   
It would be amazing if every child could bring in a donation of pennies as we are 
going to aim to fill a Pudsey Bear picture full of coins! 
 

We are really excited for our school community to be a part of this Trust-wide 
fundraising effort.   
  

Kind regards.   
  
Mrs Secker 

 
Head of Academy 

 

   
   


